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28 March 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

Non-Uniform Day 

Thank you for all your support over the last term. Following many student requests, I 

am writing to inform you that on Friday 1 April, we will be having a non-uniform day.   

Students are asked to donate £1, which will be collected during coaching time for 

the local charity CAR (Community Action Response) and Crisis in Ukraine. The 

money raised will be used to support families in our local community and those in 

Ukraine who are experiencing crisis as a result of the outbreak of war. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Ged Rae   

Principal 

 

 


